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Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk meets with Pope
Francis of Rome

DECR Communication Service, 16.06.2023.  

On June 16, a meeting took place in the Vatican between Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk,
chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate Department for External Church Relations, and Pope Francis of
Rome. 

 The DECR chairman conveyed to the head of the Roman Catholic Church a greeting and wishes of a
speedy recovery from His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia. 

   

 In conclusion of the meeting they exchanged commemorative gifts. 

   

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90455/
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